
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENTION - All donations to the Major Project must be made payable to  
"CHEMPI" 

  
- - - EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY - - - 

  
Banking regulations require all checks be made out to the exact name on the 
checking account being deposited into.  Therefore, all checks for Major Project 
donations must be made out to CHEMPI.    Thank you! 
  

Banking regulators have stated that checks will be returned because of the following discrepancies: 
Check Payable to any name other than CHEMPI, 
Any changes to the original name on the Make Check Payable to line, 
Third party endorsed checks, and 
Checks made payable to the Lodge, Vice President, Piggy Bank Chairman, etc. 

 
We suggest an article be published in your Lodge bulletin.  The CHEA office will be placing an article in 
The California-Hawaii Elk Magazine, the Purple Pig Gazette and on the web site. 

  
President, First Vice President, Vice Presidents, DDGERS, District Leaders, CHEA Chairmen, CHEA 
Vice Chairmen, Piggy Bank Committee 

  
Please address this issue throughout your visitations, clinics and Lodge events so that 
the word gets back to the individual Lodges and Members. 

  
Your help in getting the word out is most appreciated.  If you have any questions, please contact our 
office at 1-800-742-1907. 
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